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POSSIBLE TEMPORARY WATER 
SERVICE INTERRUPTION NOTICE 
WILLOWBROOK WATER SYSTEM 

Effective June 26, 2025 
 

June 24, 2025 

 

Please be advised of a possible water service interruption in the area due to repairs being 
facilitated by the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) Public Works.  
 
WHEN: Thursday, June 26, 2025. 
TIME: Time unknown, will be a maximum 1-hour disruption. 
LOCATIONS: See full address list below. 
 
To prepare for the potential water service interruption, please ensure that you have an 
adequate supply of water on hand for domestic use. 
 
If the water service is interrupted, once water service is restored, you may notice temporary 
adverse water quality (high colour, suspended solids and turbidity). Crews will make all efforts 
to remove any discoloured water; however, if you experience dirty water, simply run your cold 
water taps only and/or garden hose until the water runs clear. Residents should check the 
water quality before laundering clothing during this time to minimize potential staining or 
discolouration.   
 
For further information, contact RDOS Public Works at 250-490-4135 during regular business 
hours, 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, Monday through Friday.   
 
For after-hours water emergencies, please call RDOS Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 

Affected addresses 
Green Lake Rd. – Addresses 638 – 1294 
Green Lake Rd. – Address 1316 
Johnson Cres. – Addresses 533 – 698 
Meyers Rd. – Addresses 3264 – 3226 
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